Denver, Colorado.
September 5, 1940

Dear Doctor:

I received your letter and want at this time to thank
you very much. It helped and is helping a great deal
and at the present time I'm waiting to hear from: three.
firms and I'm pretty sure I'm going to be able to
make my choice among thses firms,

I was home for four days and went to Lawrence one
day Just to see Mount Oread once again. I stopped 1in at
the gym but you had gone.

Here's wishing you again: all the luck this coming
basketball season and I want to thank you again. for
the wonderful introduction letter.

Fraternally yours,




